
 
 
 
 
Union Marine Management 
Services Pte Ltd is pleased to 
announce the takeover of MV 
Dahlia Harmony on the 26th of 
April 2019 from Tsuneishi 
Heavy Industries Cebu, 
Philippines. Congratulations to 
Orix Maritime for their latest 
new building. The vessel is a 
Tess 38 type, a 38.300 dwt Bulk 
Carrier/Log carrier.  We 
welcome her to our family as 
our newest member. Safe 
sailings. 
 
 

 
 

 
         
 

 


